
CEDB's statement on Ocean Park accident  

**********************************  

     Regarding an accident that happened during the SkyFair Celebrations at Ocean 

Park this afternoon (June 28), a spokesman for the Commerce and Economic 

Development Bureau said: 

 

     "We are very concerned about the accident that happened at the SkyFair 

Celebrations in Ocean Park this afternoon and sincerely hope those injured make a 

quick recovery. The Electrical and Mechanical Services Department has commenced 

an investigation and will follow up on the incident. 

 

     "We will continue to remind attractions operators to ensure the safety of their 

facilities and to minimise the occurrence of accidents." 

Ends/Thursday, June 28, 2012 
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